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Trisha Sircar, a partner in the Privacy, Data and Cybersecurity practice, will participate in the “COVID-
19: Privacy Challenges and Considerations” discussion during the Virtual New York KnowledgeNet
chapter meeting at 12:00 p.m. (ET) on Wednesday, June 24. Speakers will share opinions on contact
tracing apps to contain COVID-19, employers' reactions, and the resilience of data privacy
frameworks, looking at the issues from an international perspective.
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